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Ms Ellen Jones 
Planning Officer - Resource and Energy Assessments 
Department of Environment & Planning 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001 
 
Email: ellen.jones@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Jones 
 
Re: Darlington Point Solar Farm (SSD 8392) 
 
Thank you for your e-mail on 17 May 2018 referring the Darlington Point Solar Farm to the 
Heritage Council of NSW for comment.  
 
A review of the documentation indicates that no items listed on the State Heritage Register 
and no historic archaeology is within the subject site, or in the immediate vicinity. Therefore, 
the Heritage Council of NSW has no comment on this project.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this advice, please contact Bronwyn Smith in the 
Customer Strategies team, Heritage Division, Office of Environment and Heritage, on 
9873 8500 or at heritagemailbox@environment.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 

15/06/2018 
Katrina Stankowski 
Senior Team Leader 
North Assessments, Heritage Division 
Office of Environment and Heritage 
As Delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW 
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